
 

                                                     ​Conway Team 5 -  7th - 9th March 2018 
Dear parent/carer, 

 

Here is the kit list your child will need for their visit to Conway from 7th  - 9th March 2018. 

 

 ​Clothing 
(Please make sure all clothing is labelled with 
your child’s name on.) 
  
Take plenty of clothing in case of wet weather.  
  
Warm/waterproof coat. 
Hat/Gloves. 
3 Pairs old trousers (not jeans) 
3 Warm sweatshirts/fleeces 
4 T-shirts 
1 Long sleeved t-shirt 
1 pair of trainers 
Spare old trainers (Will get wet/dirty)  
Indoor shoes  
Underwear 
Socks (over ankle) 
Wash bag 
Plastic bottle 
2 towels 
Nightwear 
2 Plastic bags for dirty/wet clothes. 
Small bag 
1 packed lunch including a couple of drinks in a 
plastic bag. (No glass bottles) 
A few sweets. 
Pocket money – a maximum of £5.00. 
 

CHILDREN ARE ​NOT ​ALLOWED TO BRING WITH 
THEM MOBILE PHONES, MP3s, IPODS OR 
EXPENSIVE HANDHELD GAMES etc IN CASE 
THEY GET LOST / DAMAGED 
  
Children will not be contacting home – but we 
will contact school with updates. 
 
If you need to contact your child in an 
emergency please contact school who will 
contact a member of staff at the Conway 
Centre during the school day. 
 
All medicines must be fully labelled and a 
medical administration form must be 
completed. 
 

 

There will be an information meeting about Conway on 15th February at 5.00pm 

 

 

Thank you 

 

Mr Evans 

 


